
From: Laurie Russell <lrussell@winchestermusic.org>

To: Dianna Kinosian <bostonsbestbar@aol.com>

Sent: Mon, May 8, 2023 3:11 pm

Subject: RE: Customer service follow up from May 6

Hi Dianna –

Everything went beautifully on Saturday night. Tina and Cally did a great job for us!  

Thanks for checking in.

 

Best,

Laurie


